
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: April 14, 2025 

SUBJECT: Authorize the purchase of three 2025 F-150 4x4 Crew Cab Trucks, in 
the combined total amount of $148,845, from Chastang Enterprises 
Houston LLC dba Chastang Ford, utilizing BuyBoard Contract #724-23. 

 

PRESENTER: Kenneth Garvin, Public Works Operations Manager 

 
SUMMARY:  

City Council is being asked to authorize the purchase of three 2025 F-150 4x4 Crew Cab 
Trucks, in the combined total amount of $148,845, from Chastang Ford, utilizing BuyBoard 
Contract #724-23. 

GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

The table below identifies the new trucks for City Council’s consideration. 

Qty. Description Department Cost/Each 

3 2025 Ford F-150 4x4 Super Crew 
Cab WB XL Trucks 

Fire $49,615.00 

  Total $148,845.00 

 
Chastang Ford has submitted current quotes based on the BuyBoard Contract #742-23. 
Staff is recommending purchasing three 2025 Ford F-150 trucks totaling $148,845 
through the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 approved Fleet Operating Budget. This funding is 
approved through the current FY25 operating budget.  
 
The City of North Richland Hills is a member of several inter-local groups and utilizes 
existing contracts with vendors through the Local Government Purchasing Cooperatives, 
which satisfies state law requiring the City to solicit competitive bids. The City has 
previous positive experiences with purchasing vehicles from Chastang Ford. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Authorize the purchase of three 2025 F-150 4x4 Crew Cab Trucks, in the combined total 
amount of $148,845.00, from Chastang Enterprises Houston LLC dba Chastang Ford, 
utilizing BuyBoard Contract #724-23. 


